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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following two written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 
 
(a) Mr. Guichard  

Subject Matter: Speed Limit in Warren Road, Woodingdean 
 
“Currently the speed limit on Warren Road into Woodingdean from the top of 
Elm Grove is 40mph and doesn’t drop to 30mph until it reaches Roseberry 
Avenue just before the Nuffield Hospital, meaning traffic is travelling into the 
village round a dangerous corner and down Warren Hill at great speed! 
 
Will Councillor Davey agree to reducing the speed limit on this very busy road 
from 40mph down to 30mph  
a. Either from the top of Elm Grove 
b. The junction with Wilson Avenue 
c. Just before the junction with Downland Road.” 

 
  
 Councillor Davey, Lead Member for Transport, will reply. 
  
 
(b) Mr. Georgiou 

 
“I would like the council to outline their plans to prevent divisions emerging 
between the schools in Hove and Portslade. Serious funding gaps now exist 
due to the council allowing the schools in Hove to grow with the financing of 
additional classrooms and facilities whilst the Portslade schools remain under 
capacity and under funded. My daughter has started in Reception at 
Brackenbury School and they face £54k deficit with their budget from last year 
meaning a Reception teacher has already been redeployed. A fairer 
distribution of funding needs to be implemented in order to prevent these 
Portslade schools declining?” 

 
 Councillor Shanks, Chair of the Children & Young People Committee will 

reply. 
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